
 
 

17 March 2023 

 

NOTICE OF OFFICE RELOCATION 

 
The Japan Foundation New Delhi will be shifted to the new premises in South Delhi 
in May 2023. The new address will be soon notified. 

We are regretful to inform you that with effect from 27th March 2023, our services 
for the public will be temporarily closed till we are ready in the new premises. The 
library, hall, and gallery will be also closed and classes/courses will be operating 
online only. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may encounter during our moving 
dates.  

Should you have any questions about the relocation, please feel free to contact 
us. 

 

TEL: +91 11 46065769 / +91 11 45588698 

Email:  query@jpf.go.jp 

*The land-line numbers & email addresses remain unchanged. 

 

Look forward to seeing and serving you at the new building. 

 

 

Koji Sato 

Director General 

The Japan Foundation New Delhi 

 


